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"Our vision is to take 100 million people

on Discipleship Journeys with Jesus."

djjministry.org

"Now faith is confidence in what
we hope for and assurance about

what we do not see." 

Hebrews 11:1 (NIV)
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Thank God for 3
public schools using
DJJ lessons in their
program in Kenya

and Uganda.

 Thank God that
since 2017, 695,440

people have been
impacted by DJJ.

Pray for the
fulfillment of DJJ's

2023 goals for
Partnerships,

Translations, and
Staffing.

Pray that DJJ would
be able to reach all

countries and for
the remaining 82

countries to sign up!
Thank God for the

10 new countries in
2022 bringing the

total to 111
countries using DJJ

lessons! 

Thank God for the
Quickstart

Discipleship classes
held by Dr. Mark in
Jan. & Feb. 2023.

Thank God for His
hand on DJJ and for

His faithful
provision and

protection.

Pray for the
fulfillment of the
vsion to take 100
million people on

DIscipleship
Journeys with Jesus

Pray for DJJ to help
people overcome any
concerns about the

lessons and
discipleship in

general. 

Pray for funding for
top needed

translations, and
ministry/staff

support.

Thank God for
certificates in 2022:
879 for Quarter & 81

for entire New
Testament Quarters

1-4.

Pray for wisdom,
guidance, funding and

flexibility, in the 
2023 goals.

Thank God for DJJ
Board of Directors, 
Richard Fernandez, 

G. Reyes, Dr. Jim
Carpenter, and 

Dr. Mark.

Thank God for the DJJ
vendors, partners,
staff, donors and
prayer partners!

Thank God for the NT
Qtr 2 in Hindi,

completed including
the resource,

"Leadership in the
Church."

Pray for the
fulfillment of DJJ's

2023 goals for
Partnerships,

Translations, and
Staffing.

Pray that God fills a
top need in staffing:

a Partnership
Director, who will

manage the
worldwide team.

Pray for a
Communications
Director & for a

Stewardship Staff
Team.

Thank God for New
Donor Church

partnering with DJJ!
They are mission-

minded.





Thank God for the
Spanish website that

was launched in
December.

Thank God for the 17
translators who

worked with DJJ in
2022 to make great

progress!

Pray for Partnership
Team & Ambassador
goals. Next steps &
scheduling training,

& meetings. 

Pray for wisdom,
guidance, funding,
and flexibility, in

the 
2023 goals.




Thank God for
progress made to
fulfill the vision to
take 100 million

people on Discipleship
Journeys.

Pray for future
development

meetings to be
fruitful and for

increased support.

Pray for the word to
spread about DJJ

and for motivation
for people to sign up
& complete lessons.

Pray for Dr. Mark as
he goes to Mexicali,
Mexico this weekend

to train and
promote DJJ.

Pray for the next
candidate to join the

DJJ Board.

Pray for revisions,
testing, and

completion of the
DJJ Discipleship

MasterClass.

Pray for the right
balance of work and

rest for DJJ staff
members.

Pray for a potential
trip to W Africa to

launch DJJ in Ghana
and perhaps
elsewhere


